
 

 

March 23, 2020 
 

 

Oliver Potts, Director  

Office of the Federal Register (F)  

National Archives and Records Administration  

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD  20740 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Potts:  

 

Please withdraw the document entitled “Publication Procedures for Federal Register Documents” FR 

2020-xxxxx, from publication.  

 

Contact me at [phone number] or [email] to confirm the withdrawal and for answers to any 

questions.  
 

  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
MIRIAM E. VINCENT 
Acting Director of Legal Affairs and Policy  
Office of the Federal Register 
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